
PROJECT INFORMATION MEETING
West Bay Drive Improvements 
(from Belleair Bridge to Clearwater-Largo Road)

JOIN US at 
Pinellas.gov/west-bay
Virtual Meetings – May 30, 2024
Session 1 - 10 a.m. | Session 2 - 6 p.m.
Pinellas County will host two virtual Project Information meetings 
regarding improvements to West Bay Drive. The project begins at 
Belleair Bridge in Belleair Bluffs and continues east for approximately 
1.9 miles to the intersection of Clearwater-Largo Road in Largo. The 
purpose of this project is to mill, resurface and restripe the pavement, 
add landscaped medians and construct a 10-foot-wide sidewalk on 
the south side to improve pedestrian safety and connectivity for 
residential areas and local businesses to the Pinellas Trail. Identical 
information will be presented at both sessions.
Pinellas County complies with all federal, state and local laws related to persons with disabilities. To request alternate formats of this 
information or reasonable accommodation(s) to participate in this meeting, contact the Office of Human Rights at (727) 464-4062 (V/TDD) or 
email accommodations@pinellas.gov at least three days in advance. 2,543 copies were printed at a cost of $240.00 or $0.094 each. 5/24

 
Visit Pinellas.gov/west-bay

For more information, 
contact 
Ann Venables  
avenables@pinellas.gov 
(727) 464-3640

TO REGISTER 




